BANKS.

WEBSITE MAKEOVER

No Action Required

We are thrilled to announce we will soon launch a newly updated
version of our website!

Our team has been working hard to create a more streamlined and user-friendly
experience for you.

Rest assured, your online and mobile banking experience will continue as usual, with
no changes to your current login information.

You will still get the exceptional service you have come to expect from FCB!

What’'s New?

Updated Features

Experience enhanced options, including:

« An improved loan application process, making it easier to apply for a loan
» A new mapping function to help you find our locations

Mobile Optimization
Access your account effortlessly from anywhere, anytime, on any device.

Improved Navigation

Enjoy quick and easy access to your most-used features with our new search
function, making it easier than ever to find what you need.

When is it Happening?

Our updated website will go live mid to late April. Please note that during the
transition, there may be periods when access to the site is limited.

No Action Required

Once the new website is live, simply log in as usual and enjoy the fresh, new
experience.

We can’t wait for you to experience it!

Questions? Contact our Customer Service Center at 1-866-323-4322 (4FCB).
We are happy to help!



